From: Kevin Ma

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 10:47 AM

MTC-ABAG Info To:

mayor@cityofberkeley.info Cc: Appeal for a Higher RHND Subject:

External Email

Dear ABAG Members,

I believe the RHND numbers that HCD issued were too low for the Bay Area, so I ask you to appeal to HCD for a more realistic target to meet our region's needs. We have all seen the delays and unnecessary frictions to getting affordable housing built, especially in the Peninsula and the South Bay. At some point, we're going to have to be stricter on these communities lest we increase the inequality of the region and continue to make people suffer under never-ending tenancies and high rents.

Sincerely, Kevin Ma tenant